RAJYA SABHA SECRETARIAT
(LARRDIS - GENERAL RESEARCH UNIT)

PTI BUILDING 
NEW DELHI

No. 3/RS/6/1/2018-GRU					         Dated:  5th December, 2018
CIRCULAR
Subject:  Letter from the Secretary-General, Rajya Sabha- reg.
It has been decided to send a Letter from the Secretary-General, Rajya Sabha to the Secretary-General, Lok Sabha and the Secretaries, State Legislatures containing information on important procedural developments, significant events, particularly during the Session of Rajya Sabha.
2.	The Letter would contain inter alia significant developments in parliamentary procedure, points of constitutional or procedural importance emerging from the debates/discussions in the Rajya Sabha or in Committees, number of reports presented by the Committees including Department-related Parliamentary Standing Committees, important rulings/observations/ directions from the Chair, improvements in facilities and amenities provided to the Members, parliamentary parties and groups and others, legislative or other events and developments, etc.  Notable instances of poetry, wit & humour, if any, occurring in the course of discussions in the House may also be furnished for being included in the letter.
3.	The Letter incorporating significant procedural developments and important events during the inter-session and the 247th Session of Rajya Sabha will be issued immediately after the conclusion of the Session.  All Sections are therefore requested to send the material for the letter duly approved by their Divisional Heads in weekly batches so as to reach the LARRDIS (General Research Unit) on Mondays and the final batch within two days of the conclusion of the 247th Session.
4.	Sections having no material to furnish are requested to send a ‘NIL’ report with the approval of their respective Divisional Heads.
									         
 (ROSEY SAILO DAMODARAN)
       								      ADDITIONAL  DIRECTOR

To 

All Divisional Heads and Sections-in Charge
All Sections

Copy for information to:-

Sr. PS to Secretary-General 




